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Dear Mayor Hicks and Council members,

The Santa Clara Valley Audubon Society and GreenspacesMV have been advocating for
biodiversity in the City of Mountain View, and are stakeholders in the development of the
Shoreline Wildlife Management Plan (SWMP). We submitted the attached letter to the Parks
and Recreation Commission on February 15 and hope you find time to review this letter.

As the Shoreline Wildlife Management Plan comes for your discussion, we wish to to express
our support for:  

the adoption of the Shoreline Wildlife Management Plan
the Parks and Recreation Commission including: 1) a yearly presentation to the PRC,
and 2) an urgency for the protection of the Shoreline Lake island, which is used by
Black Skimmers and other nesting birds and is threatened by wave erosion.

We hope that the yearly presentation to the PRC will help commissioners and the public 
understand the complexities of balancing the needs of wildlife with visitor access and
activities, and help staff in their implementation of adaptive management priorities.

We thank you for your service and considration,

Shani Kleinhaus, Environmental Advocate
Santa Clara VAlley Audubon Society
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Dear City Council,
i am a Mountain View resident, immigrant from Germany and love living here, in big parts because we have all this
nature at our doorstep, including Shoreline Park.
Years ago I volunteered for Santa Clara Valley Audobon when we advocated for the Burrowing Owl Preservation
and i was so glad to see this coming to reality (despite the numbers of owls still crashing, at least we are doing
something).
Apart from personal enjoyment of residents, preserving our biodiversity has importance of far greater impact:
Without biodiversity and with climate change we as a species will be in trouble !
Nothing is more important than doing all we can to secure biodiversity and support all the wild species of Shoreline
Park, the Egret rookery at Shorebird Way and the Charleston retention basin.

I FULLY and happily support the MV Wildlife Management Plan and much appreciate all your help in making this
happen !

Please adapt the plan including the recommendations by the Parks and Rec Commission inclduing 1) a yearly
presentation and 2) the urgency tp protect Shoreline Lake Island, which is used by Black Skimmers and other
nesting birds and threatened by wave erosion. We also should keep re-creational SUP and boaters at a distance from
this island (I have seen those folks distrubing birds by getting too close and blaring music with no regard to their
surroundings !). 

Thank you for supporting this !

-- 
Annette  
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